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Vanløse, d. 24-08-2007 

Report from the Danish History Competition 2006-2007 
 
Title: Meeting of Cultures – persons, places and generations 
Number of participants: 12 
First prize to Caglanur Avci from Århus (of Turkish origin) 
 
Except for the dismal low number of participants the competition was a success. The contributions 
this year was of a much better quality compared to last year, and the media coverage was much 
better. The first prize winner appeared both in regional and national newspapers and on National 
Television: TV2. 
The competition is sponsored by our organization “The History Teachers’ Association”, The 
ministry of Education, Gyldendal Uddannelse (Publishers) and “Det Historiske Hus” (The History 
House in Odense working with history publications, DVDs and magazines). 
As last year the minister of Education Mr. Bertel Haarder presented the first prize at a ceremony in 
the Ministry of Education, and it appeared on the Ministry’s webpage with this photo: 
 

 
 
Two of the winners have been selected to take part in the Eustory seminars in Berlin and in St. 

Petersburg in 2007.  

 

Ulrik Grubb 

President of The Danish History Teachers’ Association 


